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The Csardas Dance Group seems to dance on air while entertaining guests at Branch [4's 50-
year member recognition ceremony held May 2. (Photo by Lynn Lanzara)

Branch 14
Cleveland, OH

~ On May 2, Branch 14 honored:it’s
50-year members in a recognition

Barbara A. House ceremony. Each honoree received a ‘
Mk certificate and a pin to commemo-
William ). Bero rate this occasion. Those members
 Nickolas M. Kotik who could not attend will have their
- certificate and pin mailed to them.
- National Directors The evening ended with a dance
Dennis A. Chobody presentation by the Csardas Dance
Andrew W. McNelis Group. Members enjoyed the beau-

tiful dancing and costumes. After
the program, everyone enjoyed the
refreshments provided.

The Csérdas Dance group is look-
ing for individuals willing to learn
the dances and be available to per-
form with the dance group at future
programs. Please contact Branch 14
L i President Caroline Lanzara at 216-

 William Penn Life 581-8979 if you are interested.
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